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As an educator with more than 4 decades of experience working with special needs children, it 
is imperative 
that SB 853 gets passed. While my 2 adult children did not need these services, parents and 
other caretakers 
need any extra help that they can receive. Eventually these children will become adults and, 
hopefully, productive 
members of our community. To accomplish that goal, they need all the resources and help while 
they are on their 
journey through their educational experiences in Maryland.  
 
Thanks for your help in passage of this bill. It is a vital component in the lives of these children. 
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